

## CITY COUNCIL REPORT

Date: September 12, 2022

To: Mark F. Miller, City Manager

From: Robert J. Bruner, Assistant City Manager

Kurt Bovensiep, Public Works Director

Subject: Park Sign Replacement Costs

On July 25, 2022, City Council provided consensus to look at the costs associated with upgrading all City of Troy park signs to be consistent with the new Jeanne M. Stine Community Park sign. The newly installed sign was designed by City Staff with influence from OHM Advisors during the park development stage, the aluminum was fabricated by a local Troy company, the vinyl letter was cut and installed by Streets and Drains staff, and the installation was completed by the Grounds Division Staff. If all park signs were to be upgraded to the new design it would be bid and awarded completely to a contractor. The cost estimate for fabrication and installation for each sign is estimated at \$10,000 each. The City has the following parks and recreational facilities that would require upgrading.

## **Community Parks**

Boulan park Firefighters Park Donald J. Flynn Park

Jaycee Park Raintree Park

P. Terry and Barbara Knight Park

Jeanne M. Stine Community Park (done)

Troy Farm

## Other Recreation Facilities

Community Center (multiply signs)

**Aquatic Center** 

Sylvan Glen Golf Course

Sanctuary Lake Golf Course

Lloyd A. Stage Nature Center

Neighborhood Parks

Beach Road Park

Beaver Trail Park (two signs)

**Brinston Park** 

Phillip J. Huber Park

Milverton Park

North Glen Park (no sign currently)

Redwood Park

Robinwood Park

Schroeder Park (no sign currently)

Sylvan Glen Lake Park

Excluding the Community Center, the estimated cost to replace all park and recreation facility signs is \$220,000.